
NOTICE OF THE AVAILABILITY OF PARK BOARD COMMISSIONER PETITIONS 
FOR THE HANOVER PARK PARK DISTRICT, COOK AND DUPAGE COUNTIES 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that persons interested in running for the Hanover 
Park Park District Board of Commissioner office can pick up an election and information 
packet, which includes election petitions and various other forms, from the Park District 
Administration Office, 1919 Walnut Avenue.  For the District to abide by COVID-19 
safety protocols, prior appointments must be made for all in-person election packet pick-
up and masks must be worn at the time of pick-up.  Appointments can be made by 
contacting Lea Ann Mislevy, Executive Assistant & HR by calling 630-837-2468 ext. 129 
or by emailing l.mislevy@hpparks.org.  For those interested in contactless packet pick-
up, call or email Lea Ann Mislevy and she will email you a virtual packet. 
 
Appointments to pick up packets and requests for virtual packets can be made from 
9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  
 
Potential candidates will compete for two of the five seats for Park Commissioner in the 
April 6, 2021 election.  The two seats currently held by Commissioners Mary Morrison 
and Jon Duesing will each carry a four-year term. 
 
Potential candidates may begin circulating the petitions on Tuesday, September 22, 2020.  
A minimum of 25 signatures is required to complete the Nonpartisan Petition for 
Nomination.  The official filing period is Monday, December 14, 2020 to Monday, 
December 21, 2020 (the last day of filing.)   More detailed information on filing procedures 
with COVID-19 safety precautions in place will be included in future notices. 
 
For further information, contact Bob O’Brien, Executive Director/Board Secretary at 630-
837-2468, ext 117. 
 
Dated this 15th day of September, 2020. 
 
 
 
      /s/ Bob O’Brien 
      ______________________________ 
      Secretary, Park Board of Commissioners, 
      Hanover Park Park District, Cook and  

DuPage Counties, Illinois 
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